
        

 

Report on Art and Craft Workshop 

 A workshop was organized by SLCHE College to commemorate Diwali celebrations with the 

twin aim of nurturing the creativity of the pupil teachers as well as their academic benefit. The 

workshop was conducted on 14th October, 2022, in the multipurpose hall. The two-hour 

workshop was a successful event as everyone participated wholeheartedly. Students were asked 

to decorate Diyas and make wall hangings solely from waste material. As part of the workshop 

the students were exposed to the idea of exploring their creative potential, which would aid 

them in assisting their future students. Creative activities are an inclusive part of the present-

day curriculum followed in schools. Hence, it has become imperative to groom and promote 

creativity in teacher-training classrooms. The invigorating workshop ended as pupil teachers 

showcased their crafts in the classroom- which made the entire experience an enriching one 

 

 



                  


